
August 25, 2024

Welcome Back!
 We are hoping to see our students
and families at our Welcome Back

Event this evening from 3:00-6:00pm.  

On Monday, August 26, we welcome
our 9th and 12th graders.  Classes

begin promptly at 7:15 am.  On
Tuesday, all students report.  Each

class will have a grade level assembly
to review expectations on their first

day.

Reminder: Cell phone policy goes into
effect on day 1.

Brandywine High School

W E E K L Y  U P D A T E

Upcoming
Events
Welcome Back 3:00-6:00 pm 

First day of school - 9th and
12th grade only

All grades report

Schools and offices closed -
Labor Day

Schools Closed (Offices
open): State Election Day

PTO Meeting @ 6:30 pm

Back to School Night 6:00
pm

Schools Closed (Offices
open); Rosh Hashanah

8/25

8/26

8/27

9/2

9/10

9/26

10/1

10/3
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sYrHjY4LvDo


Additional
Announcements
GoGuardian Parent

Parent(s)/Guardian(s) can create an
account that will provide direct
access to their student’s online
activity.
Parent(s)/Guardian(s) can block
websites and pause internet access
on school-issued Chromebooks
after school hours.
The QR code will take them directly
to the website to create an account.

Where’s The Bus App
Families, you are encouraged to visit
the following link on the BSD website
to find out more information about
Transportation. For your convenience,
we have Where is the Bus app and a
brand new bus scanner to help you see
when your child(ren) are boarding the
bus. Students will either enter their
school IDs or lunch numbers. You will
receive information in the upcoming
weeks on when students will receive
their school IDs. Happy Riding!!
https://www.brandywineschools.org/fa
milies/transportation/bus-scanners

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.brandywineschools.org%2Ffamilies%2Ftransportation%2Fbus-scanners&data=05%7C02%7CRebecca.Reggio%40bsd.k12.de.us%7Cc5e6e294b6954e01be6b08dcc36df919%7C21b6d6867f08438dbdc6bd214d829bd2%7C0%7C0%7C638600124309185925%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=M%2FlMSRCDzPdceI%2FqEVJ4aRPXx9110STvkMnPc20Agzk%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.brandywineschools.org%2Ffamilies%2Ftransportation%2Fbus-scanners&data=05%7C02%7CRebecca.Reggio%40bsd.k12.de.us%7Cc5e6e294b6954e01be6b08dcc36df919%7C21b6d6867f08438dbdc6bd214d829bd2%7C0%7C0%7C638600124309185925%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=M%2FlMSRCDzPdceI%2FqEVJ4aRPXx9110STvkMnPc20Agzk%3D&reserved=0

